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SYDNEY MARKETS WORK HEALTH & SAFETY UPDATE 
Pedestrian Safety Initiative – Building D 

 
In order to improve pedestrian safety, “NO VEHICLES PAST THIS POINT” signs 
have now been placed at the eastern and western ends of Building D.  
 
This means that vehicles are not permitted to enter or exit through these 
areas of Building D when the signs are in place.  The area is a safety zone for 
pedestrian egress only.   
                                                                                                                                  

 

   
 

 
SML would like to thank all stakeholders for their assistance and co-operation 
with the ongoing work being undertaken to improve work health and safety 
within the Sydney Markets site. 
 
Note:  All unsafe work practices need to be reported to an SML Market Officer or by 
contacting the 24 hour SML contact number 0409 325 232 or the Work Health & 
Safety Manager, John Pascucci on 0417 325 171. 
 
In addition, such practices should be reported to an individual’s own employer and 
any relevant tenant, occupier or contractor/transport company. 
 
 
JOHN PASCUCCI 
Work Health and Safety Manager 
31 March 2017 


